
Sherman Ranch Fundraising Update: Wow! 
 

June was a huge month for the Sherman campaign! We 

received an individual family memorial gift of $50,000,  

a Nebraska Game and Parks Legacy Innovation grant for 

$75,000, a $20,000 grant from the Mather Foundation, 

$60,000 from the Merrick Foundation, $100,000 from the 

B. Keith and Norma F. Heuermann Foundation, another acre adopted and a handful of member 

contributions. We are also pleased to announce that the Frank M. and Alice M. Farr Trust has 

committed $50,000 if we can close the fund drive by November 25. This means our final need is 

$194,047. It is now imperative to keep striving to complete this fund drive ahead of schedule! 
 

     Our goals for the Sherman Ranch are to make this an exceptional public access education 

area, and to conserve the landõs unique Platte River resources. Once the land is acquired, we 

will focus on necessary land stewardship and making the site even more inviting and safe for 

public access. We will be working to locate funding sources for these activities. 
 

     THANKS are in order to all contributors to this campaign -  

certainly to the foundations and agencies, but especially to the 

membership and individual supporters of Prairie Plains. We are not 

a large group, but the generosity demonstrated by our members has 

been nothing short of astounding. Thank you! 

Want to help wrap this up? 
 

Call/email: 402-694-5535 

or 402-631-7002 

ppri@hamilton.net 
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$1,688,343 
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as of July 30 

$194,047 to go 

Prairie plains Link  

June 26: Youth Naturalist Program campers top off a terrific week of outdoor  

learning by kayaking the trails and Platte River backwaters at Bader Park. 

SB 

June 6: Fifth Annual Griffith Prairie Fun Run/Walk -  

  A little muddy in spots, but all went well! Thirty- five participated. 

The run took a different route this year; a new trail guided participants through 

the south restoration as well as the loess bluffs along the river. 

Walkers were able to appreciate the event 

as one of many in the state celebrating 

Nebraska Wildflower Week.  
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